
Pennsylvania
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

October 31,2016

RE: Application of the Department of Transportation of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania for 
approval to alter the public at-grade crossing by the upgrade of railroad warning device circuitry 
where SR 4019 (DuBois Street), Section R95 crosses over a double track of the Buffalo & 
Pittsburgh Railroad Inc. (DOT# 148 661 F) in the City of DuBois, Clearfield County; all in 
accordance with the Federal Grade Crossing Program; and the allocation of costs incident 
thereto.

ROSEMARY CHIAVETTA SECRETARY 
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
PO BOX 3265
HARRISBURG PA 17105-3265 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

In accordance with Paragraph 12 of PUC Secretarial Letter/Order at Docket 
No. A-2015-2474365, dated July 20, 2015, please be advised that the Pennsylvania Department 
of Transportation has satisfactorily completed the construction of the above reference project in 
accordance with the approved plans and this order. The upgraded railroad warning device 
circuitry was completed on July 8, 2016.

A copy of this letter is being sent to all parties of record simultaneously with this 
submission to the Public Utility Commission.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Schultz, DGCA 
Engineering District 2-0 
Department of Transportation
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MAILED FROM ZIP CODE 1 6830

ROSEMARY CHIAVETTA SECRETARY 
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
PO BOX 3265
HARRISBURG PA 17105-3265
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